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I live within 2.5 miles of the raceway in Portsmouth and often play outdoors with my 3 

year old. I see no reason that lead should be a part of the air we breathe. The issue 

of lead in gasoline has already been decided and outlawed nationally. Let's do the 

same for the children of North Portland! 


